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Relating to methods of public procurement 
 

SB 1565 creates two pilot programs relating to statewide procurement practices: one to 

test “reverse auctions” and one to test 30% weight for price. The Department of 

Administrative Services will report regularly to the Governor and to the Joint Committee 

on Information Management and Technology on the status of the pilot programs. 

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends SB 1565 be amended by the –A5 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 
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